
Subject: Emergency Contact Calling Card
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 07/28/2016 03:32 PM
To: Joe Cirrito <37426@lapd.lacity.org>, LUZ BERMUDEZ <38268@lapd.lacity.org>, 33817@lapd.lacity.org

Hi Guys,

Can you please confirm that the numbers on this card look correct to you. 

Mainly that your SLO numbers are correct. Officer Cho please confirm, I’m not sure if I have the right number for you. 

The top would be the front and the bottom the back.

Let me know if you would like me to add a number or change anything. 

I hope to get them printed next week.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


